
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
August 3, 2022 

      
Campfires Banned at Horne Lake Regional Park and  

Descanso Bay Regional Park Campgrounds 

As of noon on Thursday, August 4, campfires are banned at both Horne Lake Regional Park and Descanso 
Bay Regional Park. The use of CSA or ULC approved propane cooking stoves, barbeques and portable fire 
pits are still allowed at the campgrounds. 
 
Outside of these two designated Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) campgrounds, fires of any kind, as 
well as smoking and vaping, are always prohibited in RDN regional and community parks and trails. 
 
This action is in keeping with the campfire ban directive released by the Province of British Columbia for 
the Coastal Fire Centre. Please play safe and help protect our forests. To report a wildfire, call 1-800-663-
5555 or *5555 on most cellular networks. 
 
For RDN park and trail updates, including the status of campfire bans, visit rdn.bc.ca/parks-services. 
 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/parks-services
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